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October 7, 2014

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
Docketing Department

Ohio Power Siting Board

180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re:  OPSB Case No. 14-1754-GA-BLN
North Coast Gas Transmission, LLC
Letter of Notification for the Oregon Lateral Pipeline

Dear Ms. McNeal:

In accordance with Rules 4906-5-02(A) and 4906-11-01 of the Ohio
Administrative Code (“OAC”), North Coast Gas Transmission, LLC (“NCGT"”) submits this
Letter of Notification. Construction of the project has been tentatively scheduled to start in
March, 2015, with all tree clearing activities occurring between October 1, 2014 and March 31,
2015. The new pipeline is expected to be in service by July, 2016.

As required by Rule 4906-11-01(D) of the OAC, NCGT has submitted a copy of
the enclosed letter of notification to the chief executive officer of each municipal corporation,
county and township and the head of each public agency charged with protecting the
environment or of planning land use in the area in which the proposed project would be located.
Attached to the Letter of Notification are copies of the letters that have been submitted.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very fruly yours,

ichael J. Settineri
Attorneys for North Coast Gas Transmission, LLC
MIS/cam
Enclosure
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